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Dear Parent and Carers, 

    To help celebrate World Environment Day, we 
would like the children to ‘Wear it Wild’ on Monday June 5th, which 
is the first day back after the half term holiday. 

This means your child can come to school dressed as any animal they 
choose or even wear animal print.  

The children will have a themed learning day, exploring 
environmental issues and the world we live in. This supports the 
fabulous work that our Green Ambassadors already do within school. 

We are looking forward to a ‘GRRRReat’ day with lots of animal 
antics. 

Thank you 

Mrs Gray and Miss Coull 


